

Čs.armády 16, 160 00 Praha 6 Czechoslovakia

Mr. Hillel Fradkin Vice President for Program The Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation

Prague, May 18, 1993

Dear Mr. Fradkin,

it was really a pleasant surprise to receive the letter from you with the promise of support to the Civic Institute. You cannot

imagine how useful is this grant for us.

Originally I was preparing a proposal according to the demands of your Foundation on a long-term publishing project. As we will organize the international conference on the reform of school system in the czech republic in summer this year, the part of promised grant will be used to cover the expenses of this conference.

As to the paragraph 5 of the General conditions we have no official certification to be the organization under the provisions of Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code yet (but we hope we will receive it soon) but we were recognized as a public charity under the alternative 10%/facts and circumstances test by Mr. Barry J. Hart from Jones, Day, Reavis and Pogue, Washington, D.C.

I hope these informations are sufficient for this moment. If not please feel free to contact us and ask for complementation.

Thank you very much again for your generous support.

With best wishes Yours

Jaromír Žegklitz Chairman